
 

 

 

 

OTI RECEIVES GOLD STAR APPROVAL FROM OPAL 

 

Occupational Training 

Institute (OTI) attended 

the Oman Society for 

Petroleum Services 

(OPAL) ‘STAR Training 

Providers Awards’, and 

are the first Training 

Provider to be awarded 

the OPAL Gold Star 

Training Provider 

Award’. 

Steven Hickey, General 

Manager OTI said, “The team at OTI endured an in-depth detailed audit from the 

OPAL Auditors and we are delighted with the outcome of the audit report. This 

achievement is a testament of the professionalism that OTI showcases and we are 

very proud to have been given this award”. 

OPAL is the industry forum society for Oman’s Petroleum Industry which aims to 

provide a single umbrella body to agree and promote standards of work 

competence and professionalism. It has the vision of raising the standards of the 

Oman Petroleum industry to become work class, internationally competitive and 

optimise industry resources. 

 

 


